
 
This Week @LP 

 

The weeks are just flying by!  The cast and crew of our musical,  “The Addams 

Family” have been putting in long hours in rehearsal, set building, lighting & 

sound.  All the hard work culminates this week with the opening of our show run 

on Tuesday night.   

We do hope you will be able to attend! 

Tickets are still available at $10 a seat - available from School Cash Online 

accounts or in the LPSS office prior to the shows.    

 

The ADDAMS FAMILY, March 7th-11th 

 

IT’S ALMOST SHOW TIME! 

 

 

 

 



Volunteer helpers needed for Addams Family Performance Week! 

 https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1iFWltAqHQ48SX5UuLbA734hIrWujO7r6i7f-

A6NaBHg/edit?usp=sharing 

Next week, March 7-11 we need a few hands to run our concession, sell tickets, 

supervise the Green Room and provide snacks at intermission for our Cast and 

Crew during our school production of The Addams Family! 

Use the link above to sign up wherever you can help. 

Thank you from your Lambrick Park School community! 

We are coming to the close of a very busy basketball season at Lambrick!  

Congratulations to our Jr. & Sr. Girls’ teams and our Jr. Boy’s teams for great 

seasons.  

Sr. Girls hosted Islands here at Lambrick and our Jr. Boys have just returned from 

the provincial tournament in Langley. Our Sr. Boys are headed to Langley this 

week for provincials!  A big thank you to parents, players & coaches!  

Coaching is a huge time commitment and we so appreciate our basketball 

coaches.  Thank you to Lambrick teacher coaches  Bryan Neal (Jr. Girls & Sr. Boys 

B Team), Rocky Vitale (Sr. Girls) , Colton McKee & Steve Szatmary (Jr. Boys), Ed 

Somers & Wesley Lesfrud (Sr. Boys). 

Interim reports will be coming home at the end of next week. Please ask your 

child for them. If you have any questions or concerns please email your child’s 

teacher. 
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